
 
 

Face Masks: 
relaxation of current guidance  

 
With effect from Monday, 13th June 2022,  
Patients / visitors to the Practice do NOT 

have to wear a face mask unless they have 
respiratory symptoms e.g. coughs, colds etc; 

are at high risk of infection due to 
immunosuppression; have suspected Covid 
or unless it is their personal preference to 

wear one 
 

There may be occasions when a Clinician will 
ask you to wear a face mask and we would 

be grateful if you would respect their 
request. 

 
Thank you for your continued support 


